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Q. Please advise as to what grants or subsidies Newfoundland Power has provided to 1 
the Conservation Corps, year over year, from 1998 to current and forecast. 2 

 3 
A. Newfoundland Power’s partnership with the Conservation Corps is outlined in the 4 

Company’s 2001 DSM Report filed as Attachment E to the Company’s response to 5 
Request for Information CA-239.   6 

 7 
As part of Newfoundland Power’s partnership with the Conservation Corps, the 8 
Company has provided approximately $3,000 for a blower door that is used during 9 
EnerGuide home assessments to measure air sealing.  In addition, Newfoundland Power 10 
has provided in-kind support in the form of printing and distribution of information on 11 
behalf of the Conservation Corps through bill inserts, brochures and customer 12 
newsletters. 13 
 14 
The cost of the blower door and the cost for materials and printing related to brochures or 15 
bill inserts are treated as non-regulated expenses of the Company. 16 

 17 
In addition, as outlined in the Company’s response to Request for Information CA-240, 18 
customers can finance the cost of the EnerGuide for Houses assessment as well as the 19 
purchase and installation costs associated with following the assessment’s 20 
recommendations through Newfoundland Power.  Financing is available for up to $5,000 21 
for terms up to 60 months pending credit approval, with monthly payments included on 22 
the customer’s electrical bill. 23 


